
 

 

8th May 2025 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Re:  Uniform shop and pastoral drop-in session (0125-24RWH) 

Thank you for your patience following the closure of our previous uniform supplier 
Elizabeth’s Embroidery. We are pleased to confirm that we now have school uniform in 
stock at school. As some families are in urgent need of uniform, we are holding a pop-up 
uniform shop in school to allow you to purchase items quickly.  

The pop-up uniform shop will take place on Thursday 15th May 2025, from 3.30pm to 
5.30pm with the majority of items being available at a reduced price.   

As it is also Year 8 Parents’ Evening, the pop-up shop will be held in the PLC 
Corridor – please enter via the sports hall drive. 

Prior to the new academic year, our new branded uniform will be available to buy online 
from the new supplier however, items with the old logo can still be worn. 

School Uniform (old logo): 
Polo Shirt - £7.00  
V-neck jumper - £10.00 
Ties - £5.00 
Blazer - free of charge  
 
PE Uniform (old logo): 
PE Polo - £7.00 
PE Jacket - £10.00  
Sports Mid Layer - £10.00  
Sports Shorts - £5.00 
Sports Pants - £10.00 
Sports Leggings - £10.00 
Sports Skort - £8.00 
Sport Socks - free of charge 
 
Please note, we will be accepting payment via cash and card however, contactless 
is preferable.  

Following this pop-up shop, uniform stock levels will be checked and if we have stock 
remaining, we will arrange an alternative form of ordering uniform and communicate this to 
our families. 

 

 

 



This is also an opportunity to meet with our Pastoral Team who will be available to answer 
any questions and offer support.  

If you would like more information, please contact school via main reception on 01325 
380815 or email the Deputy Head of Behaviour & Welfare, Mrs Cleasby, on 
acleasby@longfield.nalp.org.uk   

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss R Wheatley  

Head of Behaviour and Welfare 
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